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22 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The academy will be holding an informal community morning every Thursday at 9am at the Hope Community 

Café.  The first morning will be next Thursday, 28 September. 
  
All parents/carers and members of the local community are invited to give you the opportunity to share ideas 

and give feedback or discuss any concerns you may have.  
  
We very much value parental and community engagement and hope that you will be able to come along and 

enjoy a cup of coffee or tea on us at one of these meetings.  
  
Yours faithfully  

 

 
 
 
Ms C Barber 

Principal 
  


